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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take 
no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy 
or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising 
from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 
BUSINESS UPDATE

This announcement is published on a voluntary basis to keep the shareholders and potential 
investors of Acme International Holdings Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, 
the “Group”) informed of the latest business development of the Group.

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) is pleased to announce that Acme Gondola 
Systems (Macau) Limited, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company, was awarded a construction 
contract (the “Contract”) for provision of design and build solutions for building maintenance 
unit (“BMU”) systems for Galaxy (Phase 4) in Macau in 2022 (the “Project”), and up to the date 
of this announcement, the Project has been carrying out in accordance with the requirements of the 
main contractor.

Subject to the completion of all construction works of the Contract, the total contract sum of 
the Contract is expected to be approximately HK$55.6 million (excluding all contingent and/
or provisional contract amounts). The above unaudited information was prepared based on 
preliminary internal information of the Group, which may differ from those disclosed in the 
audited or unaudited consolidated financial statements to be published on annual or semi-annual 
basis by the Company due to various potential uncertainties. As such, the information above was 
provided for the reference of shareholders and investors of the Company only.

The Board believes that the development of businesses of the Group to the Macau market provides 
a good opportunity for the Group to further strengthen the industry position of the Group and 
expand the Group’s principal business to the Macau market, where the demand for the Group’s 
services is persistently high.
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Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company.

By order of the Board of 
Acme International Holdings Limited 

Mr. Kwan Kam Tim 
Chairman and Executive Director

Hong Kong, 8 January 2024
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and Prof. Mo Lai Lan are the independent non-executive directors of the Company.


